Re: Designation of a Purple Heart Trail on the George Parks Highway from Fairbanks to Wasilla

The Trapper Creek Community Council (TCCC) supports the Designation of a Purple Heart Trail on the George Parks Highway from Fairbanks to Wasilla.

Due to TCCC's inclusion in the area of the potential designation, a requested letter of support was received from Commander John Knott of the State of Alaska Military Order of the Purple Heart, a non-profit/501(c) 19- military veteran's service organization.

Chapters are located in Fairbanks, Anchorage and Soldotna, and membership is solely comprised of wounded combat veterans and Purple Heart recipients.

Commander Knott is requesting a letter of support from TCCC in an effort to designate the portion of the George Parks Highway from Fairbanks to Wasilla a Purple Heart Trail, which would then become part of a larger Purple Heart Highway.

The request for support letter was read at the TCCC September 19, 2019, general meeting. A motion was made by L. Miller for a letter of support, and seconded by D. Ritenburgh. It passed unanimously.

TCCC supports the efforts of the Alaska Military Order of the Purple Heart organization to designate a Purple Heart Trail on the George Parks Highway, from Fairbanks to Wasilla.

Signed this 17 day of October, 2019.

David Rittenburgh, Chair

Paula Glenka, Treasurer

Levi-Miller, Vice Chair

Janet Grelson, Secretary

James Morrill, Councilman